
Our Reindeer
have Retired

Dear Friends,

other plans to help you enjoy your visit. 

Our reindeer companions have reached the end 

have been an integral part of our family, bringing 
alive the magic story of Christmas to children 

of our hearts for helping us tell this remarkable 
tale of Christmas, and we will miss them, just 
like we know you, our customers, will too. 

However, as we bid farewell to our reindeer 
friends, we want you to know that this change is 
rooted in our commitment to respecting animal 

care and respect they deserve, and we want to 

The Stewarts Garden Centre Family

we know we have looked after them with the 
utmost professionalism, love and care, we 
also want them to retire peacefully to ensure 
their wellbeing and happiness. In place of 
the reindeer, we are working hard to have 
something fun and magical for you this year. 

this Christmas, our Stewarts Elves will be 

love and some early Christmas cheer,

In November 2023, we announced that our 
reindeer friends, who have been cherished 
members of the Stewarts family for the 
past 14 years, have reached the end of 
their flying careers.


